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 Objection

Comments Unless and until the A27 bypasses both Worthing and Arundel, the single-carriageway A283 will carry 
far too much traffic for it to be safe for the proposed number of additional heavy vehicle movements.  
Already , the Washington roundabout can be severely congested and the air quality in Storrington is 
the worst in S.E. England.  This number of extra HGV journeys can only exacerbate these problems.
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